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Number the events below in the order they should appear on the timeline. Write the number  
in the box beside each event. Check your answers with page 13 of the book.

The deadliest tornado ever recorded 
takes place in Bangladesh on April 26. 
Carving a path 1 mile (1.6 km) wide and 
10 miles (16 km) long, the tornado takes 
the lives of approximately 1,300 people. 
An additional 12,000 people are injured.

Thirty-one tornadoes hit Louisiana, 
Mississippi, Alabama, and Georgia on 
January 2. There are more tornadoes 
reported in the United States on this 
one day than in the entire month of 
January 2016.

The Tri-State Tornado hits Missouri, 
Illinois, and Indiana on March 18. It is 
the deadliest tornado in U.S. history, 
with 695 people losing their lives. 

In Brinkley, Arkansas, 49 people die and 
hundreds are injured in a tornado on 
March 8.

The largest tornado in U.S. history 
touches down in El Reno, Oklahoma, on 
May 31. With a record-breaking width 
of 2.6 miles (4.2 km), it produces winds 
of almost 300 miles (484 km) per hour. 
Although running through rural areas, it 
still causes the deaths of eight people.

A total of 148 tornadoes hit 13 U.S. 
states between April 3rd and 4th. The 
path of damage is 2,500 miles (4,000 
km). Deaths total 330 people. Another 
5,484 are injured.
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Timeline
Follow the instructions to complete the activity.
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